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Statement of Beth Lamprecht 

 

Good morning. It is sickening that Nathaniel Radimak, after being released 

from prison early, has appeared to violate his parole by reportedly reoffending in 

Hawaii, where he allegedly assaulted two women. If this is true, it appears that he 

remains a dangerous threat. As I stated previously, there was every reason to 

doubt any chance of reform for this repeat offender. His return to violence 

underscores that he has not been willing to control his actions. If it is proven that 

he attacked two women with a baby in the back seat, then I believe that anyone 

could be his next victim. 

 

Beth Lamprecht 
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